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LaGrange physician re-elected to ISMA leadership position 
 

INDIANAPOLIS – Rhonda L. Sharp, MD, a board-certified family medicine practitioner 

in LaGrange, has been re-elected a delegate to the American Medical Association 

(AMA) by her colleagues in the Indiana State Medical Association (ISMA). 

Dr. Sharp, a Howe resident, was re-elected during ISMA’s annual convention, held 

Sept. 16-17 in Indianapolis. She practices with Parkview Physicians Group - Sharp 

Medical. 

In addition to her work with the AMA delegation, Dr. Sharp is a past president of ISMA. 

She also served two terms as assistant treasurer of the organization and chaired the 

ISMA Family Violence Committee, as well as the ISMA Board of Trustees. 

The Indiana State Medical Association is the largest physician organization in 

Indiana and is dedicated to promoting the well-being of doctors and their patients. 
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